
New for 2020 

This report presents partners & the WASH community with a chance to strengthen collaboration, 
build on existing momentum & accelerate action & investment so that we can achieve our vision, 

goals & targets 

WHAT CAN YOU DO AS A KEY SUPPORTER OF WASH IN HCF? 

1. 

2. 

3. 
From Resolution to Revolution – we all play a part. 

Mark the date. 14 December. Let your comms teams know. Work with us to 
publicize the report & its value across all channels. 

Help us develop a powerful report, so that we maximise it’s impact and potential to 
drive future action – comment on the draft. 

Think and take action: how will you & your organisation respond and take action? 

WHO & UNICEF 
Global Report 

Global progress on coverage, 
implementation of practical steps 

and integration across health 
programmes  

Due for launch December 14 
ahead of UHC Day 

•  Country progress against the WHA 2019 resolution  
•  New JMP data & analysis on access to WASH in HCF 
•  Analysis of bottlenecks, success & opportunities for 

embedding WASH within health efforts 
•  Recommendations for what specific groups/actors can 

do including those from the climate, human rights and 
gender equity communities & investment banks 

•  WASH as a social justice & rights-based issue needing 
urgent attention & action 
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1.  Recap on the global vision, targets and metrics  
2.  Latest status of WASH services in health care 

facilities (JMP) 
3.  Showcase regional and country initiatives and 

progress and highlight the interlinked health 
programmes and issues that influence and are 
influenced by the current WASH situation 

4.  Regroup on the need to build a movement and 
strengthen advocacy & investment 

5.  Conclusion - a renewed and powerful/strong 
statement on WASH contributions to resilient health 
systems and a strong call to concrete actions and 
accountability mechanism for policy makers and 
others. A short roadmap for achieving the progressive 
global targets will be included. 

Coming in December 2020 a new global report on WASH in health care facilities (HCF) 


